RADDLEBARN'S CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER



Unicef – Rights Respecting School.

In this issue:

- Rights Respecting School.
- Awards
- Aims for 2021-2022
- Articles

Hello and welcome to my curriculum newsletter, with a focus on Unicef and Rights for the child. Here you will find out some important information to help you keep up to date with all things related to Rights Respecting School and how it is implemented within Raddlebarn.

Thank you for taking the time to read it and if you have any questions feel free to get in touch.

Mrs Gibson.



As a silver Rights Respecting School, we will be continuing to teach our children about their rights under the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child and will be helping them to grow into confident, caring, responsible young citizens both in school and in the wider community. As the children learn about their rights, they will learn the

importance of being responsible and respectful individuals and the importance of respecting the rights of not only themselves, but the rights of others.

As a school, we are extremely pleased and proud to tell you we have achieved the Silver Award for the 'Rights Respecting Schools Award'. The Award recognises a school's achievement in putting the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child into practice within the school and beyond. Our assessor was extremely impressed with the school and the children and ended her visit by saying she would love to send her children here if she lived nearer.



It doesn't stop there however... we are now striving to achieve the Gold Award. In order to achieve this, we, as a school community, need to understand and embed the UN Convention on Rights of the Child. Throughout the year, we will be continuing to introduce this into our school community. It is extremely important that children, parents and staff understand the importance of the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child not only for themselves but how all children globally should also be able to enjoy their rights daily.

Please take the time to find out more by visiting the website, a link to which can be found below, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your continued support, it is very much appreciated.

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/

Here are some of the key rights.





Children at Raddlebarn enjoying their rights.



ARTICLE 29 (goals of education)
Education must develop every child's personality, talents and abilities to the full. It must encourage the child's respect for human rights, as well as respect for their parents, their own and other cultures, and the environment.





